
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

WATER SERVICE INTERRUPTION 
Naramata WATER SYSTEM 

 
This is to advise that your Water Service will be shut off on the following date: 
 

 

Date: Monday April 11th from 8:30 to 4:30 
See map for affected properties  

on Clarke Road and North Naramata Road. 
 

 
This shut down is necessary for service work. 

 
In preparation for the water service shut down, please ensure that you have an 
adequate supply of water on hand for domestic use.  
 
Once service is restored, you may notice adverse water quality (high color, suspended 
solids and turbidity).  In addition, residents are advised to refrain from laundering for a 
period of at least one day. 
 
The RDOS would like to apologize for any inconveniences this may cause.  For further 
information, please contact the Public Works Department at 490-4135.   
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 

Regional District of Okanagan – Similkameen 
Public Works Department 

April 8th, 2022. 
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